
Scheme Advisory Board Chair’s Update  

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

  

I am pleased to attach a letter to the fire pensions community from the Scheme Advisory 

Board chair, Malcolm Eastwood giving an update on the work of the Scheme Advisory Board, 

along with the attached letter from Brandon Lewis MP, thanking the Fire and Rescue 

Authority officials, pension administrators and LGA for the smooth implementation of 

the 2015 scheme. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

  

Clair 

  

Clair Alcock 

Firefighters’ Pension Adviser 

Local Government Association 

Phone 020 7664 3189 

Mobile 07958 749056 

  

Email: clair.alcock@local.gov.uk 

Layden House, 76-86 Turnmill Street, London, EC1M 5LG 

www.local.gov.uk/workforce 
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